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BOCCE	NEWS	
By	Barbara	Orlando	
	

	
Fran	Franklin,	Candy	Stonehouse,	Linda	Webb	&	Aurelia	Contento		

	
Carol	Trenholme,	Roy	Wash,	Dick	Nelson	&	Joe	Pessah	
	



Lots	of	activity	at	the	courts	in	the	month	of	May	and	going	forward!	
	
On	Saturday,	May	18th	the	bocce	club	will	hold	its	annual	BBQ/Bocce	day	event.		Check	out	the	club’s	
adjacent	ad	for	more	details.		Reserve	your	spot	by	calling	Jeanne-Anne	at	650-493-3638	or	email	at	
jawhitacre@live.com.		
	
Final	Mixer	results	will	be	in	next	week’s	issue	of	the	Villager	or	go	to	www.villagesbocceclub	for	immediate	
results	and	photos.	
Tomorrow,	May	27th	at	the	Bocce	Courts	starting	at	10:30	a.m.	there	will	be	an	exhibition	game	on	court	#	2	
and	open	play	for	instruction	on	court	#	1.		So,	after	visiting	“Art	in	the	Park”	drop	by	to	watch	experienced	
players	compete	or	roll	some	balls	on	your	own.	
	
Don’t	forget	the	Special	Membership	Meeting	on	Monday,	April	29th	at	Foothill	Center	starting	at	1	p.m.	
Members	will	be	voting	on	the	newly	revised	Bylaws,	hear	about	updates	on	what	the	board	has	been	doing	
since	January	and	then	a	presentation	from	Wayne	Weiler	regarding	the	potential	of	a	new	3rd	court.		After	
the	meeting	club	members	will	be	treated	to	an	Ice	Cream	Social.		
			
Spring	has	sprung	at	the	bocce	courts	and	it’s	begun	to	warm	up	and	so	will	the	24	teams	who	will	play	in	the	
Spring	Round	Robin.		May	6th	begins	the	tournament	and	runs	through	the	week	of	June	17th.		Playoffs	begin	
on	June	24th	and	the	Championship	game	on	June	26th.		NOTE:	The	Captains	meeting	is	today	at	1	p.m.	at	
Montgomery	Center.			
	
Boccivolo	(Saturday	only)	Tournament	starts	on	Saturday,	May	25th.		This	tournament	promises	to	be	lots	of	
fun	with	two	leagues	playing	back	to	back.		The	morning	league	starts	at	10:30	a.m.	and	the	afternoon	league	
at	12:30	p.m.			Team	assignments	will	be	coming	and	then	let	the	“balls	fly”.		There	are	a	few	spots	left,	so	if	
you	want	to	be	added	to	the	play	list,	contact	Barbara	at	408-300-1230	or	orlmuh2@comcast.net	or	Jeanne-
Anne	at	650-493-3638	or	jawhitacre@live.com	before	May	10th.		NOTE:	Captains	meeting	will	be	on	Saturday,	
May	11th	at	10:30	a.m.	at	the	bocce	courts.	


